M.C.B.A.’s  Meeting Minutes For


April 2, 2002 @ 7:05 P.M.





Attendance





John Beranek


Carla Beranek


Johnnie Culton


Bryan Culton


Gordy Hall


Lewis Jones Jr.


Everett King


John Poynter


Breck Tyree


 


Meeting Minutes





President John Beranek called the meeting of the M.C.B.A. to order.  John then took roll call of the board members.  Nine (9) of fifteen (15) members were present for the meeting.  No director or committee had anything to report to the board.  John asked the members to appoint a Sergeant at Arms to help keep the meetings on track.  Carla Beranek was the only person nominated for the position and was elected with a vote of    8-0.  Carla suggested putting on the back of the minutes a list of the order of business for the meeting.  Lewis Jones Jr. said he would start putting order of business for the meeting on the back of the minutes. The board discussed holding a Top 40 Tournament at Galaxy Bowling Center.  The board discussed how much money to donate to the youth bowling association to help them send members of their association to the state tournament.  Since only a few members were going a motion was made to pay for the youth bowlers bowling in the state tournament which totaled three hundred and sixty dollars ($360.00).  The motion carried 9-0.  John Beranek then told the members that with the election at the annual meeting of new directors he would appoint members to the committees.  The Lane Inspection Committee will be David Whittamore, Breck Tyree, Johnnie Culton and Gordy Hall.  The Audit Committee will be John Beranek and Brian Dexter.  The Tournament And Rules Committee will be John Poynter, Carla Beranek, Breck Tyree and David Whittamore.  The Membership Committee will be Mike Moody and Everett King.  David Lowery was appointed to report to the board about the local youth leagues and the Y.A.B.A. association.  John Poynter suggested that our association have a Hall Of Fame Committee for our association to nominate people who have made contributions to bowling in our area.  John P. gave examples of some people who should be recognized and other names were brought up by other board members.  After a discussion by the board everyone agreed it was a good idea.   A motion was made to have a Hall Of Fame Committee.  The motion carried 9-0. The Hall Of Fame Committee will be John Poyn
